
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
Subject: The falling leaves drift by my window, The falling leaves of red and gold

Date: September 24, 2020 at 11:07 AM
To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

FALL ENRICHMENT DAY PROGRAM UPDATE!

We’re at Week 6 and going strong! Now that we’ve a firm grasp on virtual learning,

we are now able to put a little more emphasis on some of the joys of being a kid!!

With the beginning of the holiday season right around the corner, our Creative Arts

program is getting a head start with Halloween and Thanksgiving themed activities.

Our STEAM and Garden programs are exploring the sciences and environment with

some hands-on activities!
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 To Learn more: Click Here

THE GIRL SCOUTS LEADERSHIP EXPERIENCE

The Girl Scouts are back at the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank. We are now offering

Girl Scouts programming at Main Club, Bret Harte, Edison, Stevenson, Elmwood,

and Peyton-Grismer. With Girl Scouts, girls will prepare for a lifetime of leadership,

success, and adventure in a safe, no-limits place designed for and by girls! Through

the Girl Scout Leadership Experience, we offer a collection of engaging,

challenging, and fun activities like earning badges, going on awesome trips, selling

cookies, exploring science, getting outdoors, and doing community service projects.

For more information on this program, please speak to the site supervisor at your

child’s site.
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AN EXCITING OPPORTUNITY FROM THE BURBANK PUBLIC
LIBRARY

Please see the above flyer for an amazing opportunity!

IT'S TIME TO GIVE OUR STAFF A HIGH FIVE!

The Boys and Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley has implemented an

employee appreciation program for all staff members. The High Five Staff

Appreciation Program expresses appreciation for staff members going above and

beyond while also expressing the Club’s core values. The winners will receive a

personalized $25 VISA Gift Card and a BGCA Hat. This year we are extending the

program for all parents to help nominate staff members who you believe showcase

some or all of the qualities listed below.
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some or all of the qualities listed below.

If you experience a staff member:

Inspiring a club member towards personal growth

Sharing something wonderful your child shared with you

Resolving a difficult problem

Showing initiative - proposing and implementing new and better processes

Promoting positivity

Or just catch them doing something wonderful…

 

“High Five” them with a nomination for staff appreciation!

To nominate a staff member email Jennifer Estrada in Human Resources

(jestrada@bgcburbank.org) and include the following:

Name of the nominated staff member

The reason for the “high five” 

You can choose an anonymous nomination – please include this request in the email.

The nomination email is due by the 1st of each month. If more than 5 staff are

nominated, our management team will vote on the nominees. The “high fives” will be

announced on the 15th of each month.  Thank you so much in advance for

recognizing our employees.
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WE'RE BACK AT PARK!!!

With the smoke starting to clear and the temperature going down, we’re happy to

announce that we’re back at the park! Even though the playground is still off limits,

the grass and sun is fair game!!! After virtual learning is done for the day, our

members are now enjoying some outdoor play!!!

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR CHILDCARE
VOUCHERS

Please click on the above flyer for more information.
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BID FOR KIDS: FALL VIRTUAL AUCTION
 

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please
CLICK HERE
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Our mailing address is:

2244 N. Buena Vista Street, Burbank, CA  91504

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list
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